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January 13, 2015
To whom it may concern:

I am writing this letter on behalf of Mr. Chris Pizzuto. For the last ten
years I have had the pleasure of working with Chris on a number of very
important projects. Following Hurricane Katrina, Chris was an important
member of our rebuilding team. Our library system was devastated by the
storm and four of our buildings were completely destroyed.

As we rebuilt the library facilities, Chris was instrumental in helping us
design the interiors. His expertise proved invaluable when it came to
planning furniture layouts and acquiring the items we needed.

As a result of my personnel experience working with Chris, [ would
unequivocally recommend him for any sales position that required
someone who consistently displays well-oriented professional knowledge
and the ability to work with people.

Robert Lipscomb, Director
Harrison County Library System



